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Thursday 25th January 2017 

Dear Parents,  

It’s been a really busy couple of weeks here at Thames View Juniors. Last week, the 

school had its Ofsted Inspection, we are waiting for the report which should be 

published within the next 2 to 3 weeks. As soon as it is ready I will let you know. I 

would like to thank you all for your support, the feedback we received from you as 

parents, it was so overwhelmingly positive and it was great to hear from the 

Inspectors that the children and parents think so much of our school.  

Due to this, we have had to move our parent workshops so that we can still fit them 

all in. Parent workshops are a really good way of finding out how we teach things 

and how you can support your child at home. I’ve attached the new dates for you. It 

would be great to see you there.  

 Friday 26th January- Internet Safety and Cyber bullying – 9am  

 Wednesday 31st January- Helping your child to read at home – 9am  

 Friday 2nd February- Helping your child with Maths at home- 9am  

We are also in the process of planning our first inter house event of the year. This 

half term, the children will all be competing for their houses in a cross country 

competition. It is always very competitive and the children love trying to win our 

house cup. I will send the date out next week, please try and come along and 

support the children, let’s just pray for good weather!  

You will also be receiving letters from your child’s teacher soon inviting you to come 

in and celebrate their end of topic work. This half term has seen some wonderful 

topics looking at everything from Romans to Rainforests. Look out for these letters 

next week!  

In the meantime, have a wonderful weekend.  

 

Sara  


